
ASD Families, 
  
Providing our students and staff in the Anchorage School District (ASD) with a safe educational 
environment remains one of my top priorities. We are all aware of incidents of gun violence in 
our surrounding communities and across the nation.  
 
We recently partnered with the Be Smart campaign to help keep our schools safe. I want to 
share more from the campaign and what we are doing here at ASD.  
 
Guns continue to be a leading cause of death for our youth. A national survey found that 57% of 
them are concerned that there will be a shooting in their school, and the percentages of our 
students who reported feeling safe at school substantially decreased between 2021 and 2022.  
  
Studies of all types of school-


